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New Bike Park Opens!
Cloverton’s Bike Park, officially opened on 
Saturday 8th February with over 300 community 
members attending the launch event.

To mark the occasion, professional BMX riders 
showed off an impressive display of wheelies 
and twirls in the air. There was also delicious 
paella, ice cream, a jumping castle, face painting 
and other activities to keep the whole family 
entertained.

Green Leaves Early Learning Centre 
Cloverton is now open
Green Leaves Early Learning Centre opened in mid-January welcoming 
many Cloverton families to their amazing facilities. Children can enjoy 
culinary lessons, sports, yoga lessons and many other activities, while of 
course making friends and learning social skills. If you are interested in 
checking out this brand new early learning centre and other Green Leaves 
Centre locations nearby, you can book in for a coffee and tour at: 
greenleaveselc.com.au/centre/Cloverton
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Dates for your diary! 
Saturday 28th March 
Cloverton outdoor movie night 
April School Holidays 
Easter Workshops at Dwyer Street Cafe
Mother’s Day Celebration 
Saturday 9th May, Dwyer Street Cafe
More information to be shared soon.
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Development Update 
Title registrations
Cloverton continues to grow, now with over 
1,100 settlements. The latest stages to register 
are 314, 315 & 317 in Pinegrove. 

Dwyer Street & Donnybrook Road 
Intersection
Construction is progressing well with an earlier 
anticipated opening date of May – July this year. 
The southern side of Donnybrook Road is 
currently being asphalted, with line marking to 
commence soon after.

Kalkallo Sports Reserve 
Bulk earthworks are nearing completion and  
on schedule. Landscaping is due to commence 
over the next few months, with completion still 
on track for the end of 2020. 

Stage 306 Park
After having the community vote on 3 different 
park themes, the winning creek theme is now  
with Council to endorse the design before 
construction can commence. The park is 
expected to open in Summer 2020/2021.

Dog Park 
Cloverton’s Dog Park is a fully fenced open 
grassed area with small and large dog sections. 
The park includes a water fountain and doggie 
bags and will have shade added to it soon. We 
hope the four legged residents of Cloverton are 
enjoying their new park.

Cloverton Time Capsule 2020 
A collection of letters, photos and goals for 
the next decade were collected by residents 
to represent Cloverton ten years from now. 
The time capsules will be buried in the future 
sports ground that will open late this year 
featuring cricket ovals, tennis courts, an 
adventure playground and more. The capsule 
will be opened in 2030 – what will Cloverton 
look like then?

Giving back to the 
local community
Do you, your friends or family belong to a 
local community organisation that could 
achieve even more with some extra funding? 
Perhaps you help run a busy community 
program that could use a little extra money 
to get your initiative or event off the ground?

As part of our ongoing commitment to help 
shape our vibrant communities, the 2020 
Stockland CARE Grants Program provides 
individual $1000 grants to local community 
groups. Last year, Stockland awarded 
multiple grants for Cloverton including the 
Northern Mauritian Seniors Club pictured.

To apply or find out more search Stockland 
2020 Care Grants Program. Applications 
close 13th March. 

Kicking goals at 
Cloverton 
It’s great to see so many residents taking 
advantage of the free Live Life Get Active 
exercise classes, now with over 180 members.

Did you know Cloverton is the only Stockland 
community in Australia offering a Saturday 
class? It is part of Stockland’s commitment 
to health and fitness and ensuring there are 
opportunities for residents to stay fit from 
the early stages of a community.

Give us your feedback
We’d love to ask you some questions about your life at Cloverton so far. 

Our annual liveability survey only takes 10 minutes and your answers will help improve the 
community so it’s even better for you and your neighbours.

The first 200 responses will receive a $20 eGiftcard* plus you can go into the draw to win 
a $500 eGiftcard! The survey closes 13th March 2020.

Go to Stocklandliveability.com.au/v  

*T&Cs apply

Like us on Facebook
Get the latest updates on what’s 
happening in Cloverton at  
facebook.com/cloverton


